
The Roadshow is key to government’s continued commitment to working with 
industry to respond to workforce challenges and to build a strong, stable, and 
reliable forestry workforce.

The Roadshow will include information on:
•	 products and services available through Work and Income
•	 the Approval In Principle (AIP) process through Immigration
•	 things you can do to attract and keep staff
•	 an update from Te Uru Rākau.

It will also provide an opportunity for you to connect with your peers and to hear what’s 
working for them when it comes to recruiting and retaining good employees.

The day will consist of a series of short presentations by government agencies in the 
morning, followed by a dedicated time to answer any questions. In the afternoon, a series 
of workshops will be run by representatives from each agency, providing you with the 
opportunity to gain more information in the areas you are most interested in. It’s up to 
you which ones you attend.

If you plan to employ extra workers for next season, then this is the roadshow for you.

All Forestry employers and contractors are invited and warmly welcomed!

2019 Forestry 
Workforce Roadshow

Te Uru Rākau – Forestry New Zealand, with the support of the Ministry of Social Development, Immigration, the Labour 
Inspectorate, the Forestry Industry Contractors Association (FICA) and the Forest Owners Association.

Dates and locations
Whangarei Wednesday, 6 November Hihiaua Multicultural Centre, 56 Herekino Street
Gisborne Wednesday, 13 November MPI Office, 59 Awapuni Road
Hastings Friday, 15 November Centre for Land & Water, 21 Ruahapia Road
Rotorua Wednesday, 20 November Rimu Room, Scion, Te Papa Tipu Innovation Park, 49 Sala Street
Masterton Friday, 22 November Sport Wellington, 101 Chapel Street
Balclutha Tuesday, 26 November Rosebank Lodge, 265 Clyde Street
Blenheim Thursday, 28 November Giesen Sports & Events Centre, 8 Uxbridge Street, Renwick

Time: 9.00am–4.30pm 
(morning tea and lunch 
will be provided)

To Register: 
Email date and location 
of the roadshow and any 
dietary requirements to:
teururakau@mpi.govt.nz  
by Friday 25 October.


